
 

 

Media Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 19, 2023 
 

Water Service Temporarily Halted for Parts of the City 
 

LaGrange, Ga. April 19, 2023 –  Water service will be temporarily halted 
for a section of the City of LaGrange from Thursday, April 20th at 10:00 
p.m. to Friday, April 21st at 6:00 a.m. Crews will be completing water 
main relocation work associated with the bridge construction on 
Hamilton Road.  
 
This outage will impact all customers along Hamilton Road and its side 
streets from Bryant Lake south. The roads affected by the outage 
include Ash Drive, Bartley Road, Bryant Lake Subdivision, Bobby White 
Road, Border Road, Drake Road, Fenwick Farms Subdivision, Hale Drive, 
Hamilton Lakes Subdivision, Lower Big Springs Road, Maple Lane, Pine 
Hill Road, South Highland Boulevard, South Oak Drive, Troup County 
Jail, Vulcan Material Road, Wilcox Road, and Willis Drive. 
 
Crews will return at a later time to transfer individual service lines to 
the new mains and these outages will be much shorter in duration.  



Media Contact: Jason Clifton, City of LaGrange Water Superintendent, 

(706) 883-2136 or jclifton@lagrangega.org  

 
To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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